
 

Please remember in your prayers: 

 

All those who have recently been bereaved, including the family and friends of Leslie King. 

Peter Smith. 

Steve Robinson’s daughter Katy. 

Margaret Marshall’s daughter Heather Jones. 

Heidi Baker and her family.  

Linda’s great-niece, Lucy. 

Julia and Tony Joyce. 

Teachers and children back at school. 

Those who are lonely, depressed and sad. Please continue to phone friends. 

Meeting Place on Mondays 

Starting this week on Monday 21st September: the Christ Church Rooms will be open from 10 
am to 12 noon for people to meet and chat over tea or coffee in a safe space. This will be a 
continuation of Renew Nailsworth, but in a slightly different, Covid-19-safe way (so, with masks 
and guidelines about social distancing as the Government requires).  

Umbrella Coffee Club 

Join Stella for a coffee and a chat anytime between 10 am and 12 noon on Thursdays from next 
week (24th) outside Hobbs Bakery. Outside – so be ready for the weather!  

Zoom Coffee Morning Saturday 19th September 

Following on from the success of our first Zoom Coffee Morning, do get your cups and biscuits 
ready for 10 am – 12 noon on Saturday 19th September – see you then (if not before).  

Services 

Last Sunday 48 of us worshiped together in the church (14) or on-line (34). Do join us this 
coming Sunday by Zoom, or in the church building if this is difficult for you. Please let Margaret 
know if you intend to come to the church building.  

The church continues to be open for individuals for private prayer and reflection on 
Wednesdays from 10 am to 2 pm. Volunteer stewards are still needed: if you are willing to help 
for some time between 10 am and 2 pm on a Wednesday, please contact Margaret. If you don’t 
want to come in, why not just chat on the steps. 

Harvest 

Harvest Festival Sunday is 27th September (and also Church Meeting by Zoom after the service). 
Please bring non-perishable items (see the separate poster) to the church on Wednesdays (10 
am – 2 pm) or on Saturday 26th (10 am – 12 noon). All items will be given to the Food Bank. 

Following Governmental and Denominational advice: 
Services and activities are under strict social distancing guidelines. 
Please contact us if you are in need of help. 

WHO’S 
WHO? 

Minister: Stuart Radford 
Church Secretaries: Margaret Marshall & Malcolm Brown   

Finance: Paul Driscoll & Bryan James 
Families Worker: Stella Voaden 


